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3rd March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Class 2 

 
Class 2 Assembly 

 
We have decided to reschedule the Class 2 Family Assembly from Friday 4th March 2022 and it will 
now take place on Friday 11th March 2022. This will give the children time to practise the assembly 
once Mrs Geere has returned to work.  
 
The title is ‘Class 2’s Dreams and Goals - We Believe’ and we are hopeful we will be able to invite 
parents/carers to come into school to watch the children perform. We will confirm this next week.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
      

 
 
 
Mrs R Hindle  
Head of School/SENCo 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


